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“Strong, Able, Calm, Kind.” 

CONGRATULATIONS…. 
 

 

… to Anya J (6L) who was recently awarded a  
Distinction in her Grade 3 Piano exam. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Well done, Anya! 

NEWS FROM COCO H (6L) 
 

Dear Teachers, 

During half term my family went to Sanya, a huge island in 
China.  We had so much fun swimming in the hotel pool, 
going to an aquarium and eating delicious seafood. 

I hope the virus goes away soon and you can all have life 
back to normal again. 

Keep safe! 

Coco 

 

 

WONDERFUL ART WORK 
 
 

 

After the Kandinsky lesson Miss Noble recently gave Class 5C, 

Ellie A-J was inspired to do more.  Together with other  

members of The Cat Club, Ellie joined an online Kandinsky art 

session.  They enjoyed using oil paints and they were very 

pleased with the results: 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Well done, Ellie - what a fabulous painting! 

CLASS TOKENS COMPETITION 

 

 

Last week, Class 4AW won the weekly class  

tokens competition.  Tokens are awarded to  

classes when they move around school quietly and calmly 

and when they keep their classrooms tidy.   

Here is Class 4AW enjoying their well-deserved breakfast! 

Don’t forget that there will also be an end of year reward for 

the class that is awarded the most tokens over the course of 

the year …. so keep up the good work, children, because 

your class could be in with a chance! 

 
 
 

Mrs Cree 



CONGRATULATIONS…. 
 

 

… to Phoebe S (6L) who recently helped her Dad to illustrate 

a patient newsletter for the COVID-HEART study (a research 

study to understand how the Coronavirus affects the heart). 

She used her iPad (Christmas gift) , together with Procreate, 

to create this fabulous illustration from scratch: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

What a brilliant creation, Phoebe - very well done! 

DEXTER’S CULINARY DELIGHT! 
 

 
 

 

Dexter B-L (6L) has been learning how to make lasagne.  As it 

is one of his favourite meals and the family can’t go out to 

eat at the moment, it made sense for him to cook it himself!  

He was surprised to learn that his Mum’s secret ingredient 

was Worcester sauce.  Taste tests showed that Dexter’s  

lasagne was, in fact, delicious and he will be doing a lot 

more of the cooking from now on! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

That looks absolutely scrumptious, Dexter - keep it up! 



MORE CULINARY DELIGHTS! 
 
 

Mehar M (4AW) had another baking session after school this 
week.  She had always wanted to make Unicorn Meringues 
so she decided to have a go.  They turned out amazingly well 
and made the very best dessert after dinner! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Last weekend, Abhi K (6W) made pizza with his family and 
also, with his sister Angelica’s help, got breakfast ready for 
his Mum on Mother’s Day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Well done, both of you - you’re such accomplished cooks! 

CONGRATULATIONS…. 
 

 

… to Ben G (3S) who was recently earned the following  

badges at Beavers: 

 

 

• 15 Nights Away  

• Navigation  

• Great Indoors  

• Winter Weekender  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done, Ben - keep up the good work! 




